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A.  OPEN SESSION  
 
1 MINUTES of the Open Session meeting of November 14, 2018  

The minutes of the November 14, 2018 open session meeting were approved as 
circulated.  

2 BUSINESS ARISING 

 There was no business arising from the minutes of the previous meeting.  

3 CHAIR’S COMMENTS AND UPDATES 

Dr. Farrar advised members that since the last meeting there has been no update with 
regard to the provincial government. The government will not be providing any updates 
on the tuition framework until the budget is released in March. The government has 
signalled that there will be cuts to all ministries. Initially it was believed the cuts would 
be around 4% but now the government is talking about potentially larger cuts. McMaster 
is continuing to build their budget modeled on conservative assumptions.  

4 OTHER BUSINESS 

 There was no other business for the open session portion of the meeting.  


